Bruce Hamilton, Chairman Jessie H. Roberson Joyce L. Connery

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



April 30, 2020

Mr. Greg Mello Los Alamos Study Group 2901 Summit Place NE Albuquerque, NM 87106

Dear Mr. Mello:

Thank you for your communications of March 31 and April 6, 2020. Notwithstanding the COVID-19 pandemic response, the Board continues to provide independent oversight and our employees continue to have ready access to defense nuclear facilities.

We appreciate your concern, and we ask you to remain in touch.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton Chairman

c: The Honorable Dan Brouillette

Mr. Joe Olencz

Mr. Dan Alpert

Mr. Mark Arnone

Mr. Jonathan Black

Mr. Adam DeMella

Mr. Jonathan Epstein

Mr. Peter Fanta

Ms. Angie Giancarlo

Free Huit

Mr. Christopher Hanson

Mr. Matthew Padilla

Mr. Paul Rehmus

Mr. Grant Schneider

Ms. Betsy Thompson

Ms. Leonor Tomero